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Manuscript NO: 61127 – Notification on manuscript revision

I prepared a response (in brown) to the comments (in black) of editor and reviewer. We

carefully reviewed their comments and responded appropriately.

We also made changes to the reference according to the request of “SCIENCE EDITOR

COMMENTS". The referee's comments were helpful and gave us a better perspective on our

work. We hope that the revised manuscript is suitable for publication on the “World

Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology”

_______________________________________________

EDITORS' COMMENTS RELATED TO DOCUMENT REVISION

(5) Self-cited references: There are 3 self-cited references. The self-referencing rates should

be less than 10%. Please keep the reasonable self-citations (i.e. those that are most closely

related to the topic of the manuscript) and remove all other improper self-citations. If the

authors fail to address the critical issue of self-citation, the editing process of this

manuscript will be terminated; and

(6) References recommendations: The authors have the right to refuse to cite improper

references recommended by the peer reviewer(s),

Thank you for this comment. I reduced the number of “Self-cited references” to less than

10% of total references.

Reference[3] p4

Reference[45] p11,p15

Reference[47] p11,p15

(1) The authors did not provide original pictures. Please provide the original figure

documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures using PowerPoint to ensure that all



graphs or arrows or text portions can be reprocessed by the editor; and

(2) If an author of a submission is re-using a figure or figures published elsewhere, or that is

copyrighted, the author must provide documentation that the previous publisher or

copyright holder has given permission for the figure to be re-published; and correctly

indicating the reference source and copyrights. And please cite the reference source in the

references list

I prepared and sent original Figures and tables as requested.

All graphs, images and tables were created by the author based on my experiments and are

not used in other contribution or submission.

I have worked to incorporate your feedback and hope that these responses are acceptable.

Toru Chiba



I consider it an interesting and imporant manuscript and as always, even this information

has no clinical effect right now, we can expect to get more knowledge regarding the

physiology of several type of lesions. Thank you and hope to receive more advances

regarding this technology Sincerely

Thanks for your comment


